
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 24, 1966 

 

 

Pierre-Antoine Finck, M.D. 

ch Saussac 20 

1256 Troinex, Geneva 

Switzerland 

 

Dear Dr. Finck: 

 

Enclosed you will find your personal copy of the corrected version of your ARRB deposition 

transcript, as promised. 

 

Thank you again for the cooperation you extended to the Review Board in coming to Washington 

voluntarily so that we could take your deposition. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosure 


